
LADIES OFFICERS 

President—Joannie Flynn (303) 910-3973 

Vice President—Lucille Matthews (720) 987-8652 

Recording Secretary—Jan DeBell (970) 412-2096 

Corresp. Secretary—Lesley Strauss (970) 691-0486 

Treasurer—Debbie Macri (720) 838-3934 

Trustees—Sandy Mancinelli (720) 422-4224  

       Virginia Corbett (303) 429-2634 

1st Quarter 2020 
Happenings January-February-March 

JANUARY 

9th—6:30 p.m.—Business Meeting (dessert only)  
  Swearing in of Men’s Officers. Photo 
  to be taken for Lodge History and       
  website memorabilia. The Auxiliary  
  will maintain their existing officers for 
  their second year of presiding. 

FEBRUARY 

13th—6:30 p.m.—Business Meeting ($5 per person) 

14th-Valentine’s Day 

22nd –Carnivale Celebration at the Lodge 

  $20 per person   

  6:30 p.m. Dinner Served 

  RSVP to Joannie Flynn (303) 910-3973 

26th-Lent Begins-Ash Wednesday 

1st Quarter —2020 

MEN’S OFFICERS 

President—Frank Percey (303) 870-7324 

Vice President—Toni Clark (303) 523-9403 

Corresp. Secretary—Tom Mancinelli (303) 985-9655 

Financial Secretary—Pete Ciacco (303) 503-6241 

Marshal—Joe DeCarlo (303) 429-7415 

Trustees—Dave Macri (720) 838-4108  

        Joe Fusaro (303) 455-4424 

       Alan Pughes (720) 588-0835 

Sick Committee—Alan Bravo (303) 809-0784 

Flag Bearer—Mark Randleman (720) 485-8255 

Hall Manager—Kay Ponzio (303) 477-1722 

A NOTE FROM THE LODGE PRESIDENT: 

As you all are aware, the cost of doing business at the 

Lodge continues to rise year after year. Because of 

this, beginning Thursday, February 13th, we will be 

collecting $5 for dinner from each person, and $10 

will be collected on the months where “special      

dinners” are served. 

MARCH 

5th—6:30 p.m.—2nd Quarter Calendar Meeting 

12th—6:30 p.m.—Business Meeting—Corned Beef & 

  Cabbage ($10 per person) 

14th—9:00 a.m.—Casino Bus Trip to Black Hawk  

  (details to follow) 

SAVE THE DATE!! COMING IN APRIL... 

11th-11:30 a.m.—Ladies’ 1st Quarter Birthday Lunch 

  Rib City, 64th & Indiana, Arvada 

18th—6:00p.m.—Potenza’s Pasta & Poker Night 

  $60 ($30 for the Meal—$30 for the  

  Texas Hold ‘Em Buy-In) 

  RSVP to Dave Macri (720) 838-4108 



Charity Committee 
Chairperson—Theda Archer (303) 771-8602 

 

Wish List 
Senior Resource Center—men’s socks and reading glasses 

Mount Saint Vincent—peanut butter (creamy) and jelly (any flavor) 

Jewels for Hope—bring your jewelry (good, broken...any condition) 

to a meeting or call Theda. 

Come Join Us at a Meeting—2nd Thursday of Every Month 
We are always looking for new ways to have fun! Come with ideas and suggestions 

for events you would like to see happen. 

Annual Membership Dues 
Please remember per the Ladies Auxiliary By-Laws, annual dues are owed in January of the    

current year. Make checks in the amount of $50.00 payable to: Potenza Ladies Auxiliary. 

If you have questions on the status of your membership, contact Debbie Macri (720) 838-3934. 

 Send payments to: 

  Potenza Lodge 

  1900 W. 38th Ave. 

  Denver, CO 80211 

  Attn: Ladies Auxiliary 
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